EL PASO FIRST
he

plans, inc.

Memo

To: Our Valued Providers
From: El Paso First Health Plans
Date: April 24, 2015

Re: Electronic Funds Transfer

Due to a system update, there will be no direct deposit available on Thursday,
April 30™. All checks will be dropped to paper and mailed out. We apologize for
any inconvenience this may have caused. If you have any questions please feel

free to contact the Provider Relations Department at 532-3778 ext. 1507.
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